
Registration Packets went home with Students on May 
31st and should be returned along with proof of 
address & school fees at registration on August 11 th

Registration packets cannot be accepted before 
August 11 th. 

School fees may be paid through ePay which is 
located via the link on our school website or with a 
cash payment

We will have teachers on hand to assist with 
registration to make the process as quick and efficient 
as possible on August 11th.

If you are unable to attend August 11 th registration 
date, the office will be open the week of August 15 th
from 9am-2pm; please note that we will not have additional staff 
during this time to assist and wait times may be longer

If your family is not returning to Cassell School next 
year, please contact Julie Pienta at 
jaschwarz@cps.edu to set up a time to complete and 
pick up transfer paperwork. 

Questions about registration, please contact Mrs. Pienta by email at 
jaschwarz@cps.edu
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